
 
 

PORT ST MARY COMMISSIONERS 

Expressions of Interest  

 

Port St Mary Commissioners invite Expressions of Interest from qualified and 

accredited contractors who are interested in tendering for the repair and recover 

of roof, repair or replacement of rainwater goods and re-pointing of the building 

Manxonia House, Bay View Road, Port St Mary. Further information can be 

obtained from the address below.   

 

Expressions of Interest should be submitted in writing or email to: 

 

Mr A Hamilton, Clerk 

Port St Mary Commissioners Office 

Town Hall 

The Promenade  

Port St Mary 

IM9 5DA  

832101 

Email: commissioners@portstmary.gov.im   

 

Closing date for Expressions of Interest is 12 noon on Friday 18th August 2017. 
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